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Nilsen was contracted by John Holland to carry out 
the complete electrical installation for the latest 
extension and upgrade to the control centre to the 
Sydney Light Rail Line in Pyrmont. The Inner West 
Light Rail Extension will: improve access to public 
transport and connections between where people 
live, work and visit; provide new connections to 
surrounding shopping and entertainment districts 
such as the Sydney Fish Markets, Star City, Paddy’s 
Markets, Capitol Square and Leichhardt 
Marketplace; allow passengers to easily 
change between light rail, bus and bicycle, as well as 
trains at Lewisham and Dulwich Hill; enhance local 
access and amenity along the disused freight rail 
corridor; encourage sustainable and healthy travel 
options. 

Nilsen commenced on site in March 2013 with a 
current competition date of June 2013 on the project. 
 
Nilsen’s scope of works include: the supply and 
install of electrical fire and communications services 
to the Pyrmont depot building extension as well as all 
labour, plant, equipment and materials necessary to 
complete the electrical services installation which 
form part of the Pyrmont Depot. All of this must be 
completed with minimal disruption due to the light rail 
facility still being fully operational. 
 

• Completion Date: June 2013 

• Man Hours: 644 

• LTI’s: TBA 
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Power and Water Corporation

Nilsen were engaged to supply, install, test and commission the high voltage 
electrical, and low voltage control, communication, instrumentation and teleprotection 
equipment for the extension of the 132kV switchyard associated with the new gas 
turbine generator units 8 & 9 at the existing CIPS and Manton substation.

Channel Island Power Station (CIPS)

•	 The civil works involved were site clearing, pits and conduits, earthing, etc.

•	 Electrical installation works included the part supply, installation and testing of the 
New protection, metering and control panels within the existing 132kV relay room.

•	 Modifications and additions to existing SCADA equipment. 

•	 New 132kV voltage transformers and associated marshalling panels.

The works were constructed adjacent to an operational 132kV gas insulated 
switchgear (GIS) substation and existing 132kV switchyard and as such stringent 
site specific safety plans and planning of construction works were imperative to a 
successful and incident free project.

A planned outage on the 132kV Manton line was required to relocate and reconfigure 
132kV switchyard equipment in order to connect the 132kV Manton line at CIPS to 
the new Turbine units 8 & 9 busbar. Given the tight time frame and high expectation 
of working on critical infrastructure along with commissioning of other PWC Sites the 
project was delivered on time and budget.


